
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 

We are now in the last half of the last quarter of the year. Make sure to talk with your child about 

staying focused and finishing strong. One way to help with this is to make sure that your child is 

at school and on time each day.   

 

End of year awards program dates and times can be found on our website and social media 

pages. If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact the school office.  

 

Track will have a meet on Wednesday at Southwest Middle School. Baseball and softball will 

play on Monday at Northern Middle and again on Thursday at home against Northwest Middle.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


